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We want to get your feedback!  
 
The DeKalb County Community Development Department wants your input on priority needs for 2024-
2028 Consolidated Plan and the 2024 Annual Action Plan.        
  
Below is a link to a survey of Priority Needs for the Consolidated Plan and the priority ranking of (High, 
Medium or Low) for your consideration.   Information collected in this survey will help the County 
develop Long Term Objectives for the five-year plan.  Please complete the attached important survey. It 
should only take 10minutes of your time. 
 
Please, click the circle that best addresses the level of priority with the corresponding topic. Thank you 
for your feedback and we appreciate your submission.  If for some reason you cannot access the link 
below, feel free to complete the survey which can be found on the department public notice page, just 
below this notice and email it back, using the email address which it provides.  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeDzBhIZyHcF6Si_tzrmkVZ9ME6Z4ztct8nv8tfkNZTin2mdQ/
viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link 
 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSeDzBhIZyHcF6Si_tzrmkVZ9ME6Z4ztct8nv8tfkNZTin2mdQ%2Fviewform%3Fvc%3D0%26c%3D0%26w%3D1%26flr%3D0%26usp%3Dmail_form_link&data=05%7C02%7Cbkcampbell%40dekalbcountyga.gov%7Cf86dafb01c214c84afee08dc28aedbdd%7C292d5527abff45ffbc92b1db1037607b%7C1%7C0%7C638429978683833757%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Cw1g1h67pT%2F1G8d7OWqplIjK%2BWx9kvAAxswIF25CwkQ%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSeDzBhIZyHcF6Si_tzrmkVZ9ME6Z4ztct8nv8tfkNZTin2mdQ%2Fviewform%3Fvc%3D0%26c%3D0%26w%3D1%26flr%3D0%26usp%3Dmail_form_link&data=05%7C02%7Cbkcampbell%40dekalbcountyga.gov%7Cf86dafb01c214c84afee08dc28aedbdd%7C292d5527abff45ffbc92b1db1037607b%7C1%7C0%7C638429978683833757%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Cw1g1h67pT%2F1G8d7OWqplIjK%2BWx9kvAAxswIF25CwkQ%3D&reserved=0

